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We have such a busy term ahead of us with hopefully some more sunny weather so please look at the ever growing set of dates below.  We have seen the welcome return of Miss Howarth this week where she is to work with our children across school developing key PE skills. Mr Cox is working with our pupils in the upper juniors.  
Our thoughts are very much with the Rigby family for their sad and sudden loss of Dad this Wednesday.

Our Pay it Forward Day was a big success with many examples of acts of kindness.  This whole school event was introduced by our Headboy Freddie.  Both he and our Headgirl Bethany lead an assembly for the children.It was also lovely to celebrate England’s patron saint day.  It was great to see so many of our children celebrating St George’s Day either by wearing red and white or their scouting/guiding uniforms.  

Fun Friday activities began again today with groups of children from our Ducklings right up to Year 6 working alongside each other in a range of activities including baking, sports, drumming, playing games, exploring literature,singing, developing library skills to name but a few!  

Now the warmer weather is arriving many children are opting for the summer uniform which is the gingham blue dresses and cardigan for the girls and  short sleeved shirts for the boys with grey shorts or trousers. We have the option of jumpers or tank tops too.   Please be assured that in hot weather the children will have permission to remove their ties.
Star of the Week[image: image1.wmf] certificates have been awarded to:
	Matthew Manning from Yellow Ducklings.
	Amy Atherton from Green Ducklings.

	Lucas Eckersley from Parrots
	Olivia Shaw from Herons

	Georgia Hale from Robins
	Harrison Swindells from Owls

	Mason Griffin from Doves
	Ellie Williams from Kestrels

	Jamie Longworth from Hawks
	Faith Fletcher from Falcons

	Jacob Hessian from Eagles
	Well done everyone!


Fleetwood Town are organising a school cricket team and hopefully a mini tournament later in the term.  Trials are continuing this Monday after school.
Up and coming events:
Dates for the summer term which is by no means exhaustive so please look out for additional dates!
7th May ~ New Induction Evening.  From 18:00 -19:00 parents of children starting in September 2015 are invited to school to meet the team.
12th May – Yellow Ducklings’ Class Assembly 15:00

19th May – Green Ducklings’ Class Assembly 15:00

22nd May ~ break up for the holidays

2nd June ~ Back to school.
Week beginning the 8th June will be Healthy Living Week.  More details will follow.

10th June ~ Scooter Day [image: image2.jpg]


  All children are invited to bring in their scooters for the day and come to school not wearing school uniform.
11th June ~ Sports’ Day for Juniors and Infants from 13:00.  If your child has the school tracksuit they may come to school wearing it for the day.
Fathers’ Day BBQ[image: image3.jpg]


 and Beer with game of cricket[image: image4.jpg]


.  Date to be decided.

19th June ~ Non- uniform day (Bring an item for the Summer Fair)

26th June ~ Summer Fair 15:30-19:00 [image: image5.png]


 
Week beginning 6th July ~ Year Six Camp [image: image6.jpg]


Mrs McGrath, Mrs Harding,  Mr Boyd 
Week beginning 20th July ~ Leavers Events
22nd July ~ School closes at 14:30 for the summer holidays.
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